
Vote for ALBERT W. TARO 
Slip Candidate for Supervisor at the November 3, 1964 Election 

Dear Mr., Mrs. or Miss Voter: 

Many residents of Greenland Township have urged me to run as a Slip Can-
date for Greenland Township Supervisor, and I have decided to run on Slips. My 
record as Supervisor of Greenland Township for the past 8 years is, I believe, well 
known to the voters of Greenland Township. 

I have in the past and will if re-elected continue to devote my best efforts to all 
township and county problems. I have diligently opposed the attempts of the White 
Pine Copper Co. to cut their taxes and thus require the other taxpayers to pay higher 
taxes. I have also continuously tried to improve our roads and there have been many 
improvements with many more urgently needed. The Township Board has retained 
an engineer who is presently making a survey for the installation of sewer and water 
service in Mass and Greenland and a great deal of work will be needed to success-
fully complete this program. 

I am enclosing one of my Slips and earnestly solicit your Vote for Albert W. Taro 
for Greenland Township Supervisor. Place your X on ·my Slip and paste my Slip 
on the Ballot in the space provided for Supervisor. Should you lose the Slip just 
write in my name, Albert W. Taro in the space provided for Supervisor and place an 
X in the square in front of the written-in name. 

Your vote and consideration is greatly appreciated. If you have any questions 
on township or county problems please feel free to contact me. 

Sincerely yours, 
ALBERT W. TARO 
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